MINISTRY FOR CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORM

21 March 2000

Circular Letter No. 15 of 2000
E/60/28/04 /

From: Acting Permanent Secretary, Ministry for Civil Service Affairs &
Administrative Reform
To:  Permanent Secretaries/Heads of Departments

Workshop for Desk Officers - New Vision for the Public Service

In the context of Civil Service Reforms, a high level one-day workshop for Desk
Officers will be organised by this Ministry in collaboration with the Management
Training Division of the Commonwealth Secretariat on Monday 27 March 2000 at
MIPAM as from 8,30 am.

r § In this connection, it will be appreciated if the Desk Officer of your Ministry
could be released to attend the seminar.

3. The Desk Officer is kindly requested to fill in the enclosed participation form
which should reach this Ministry by Thursday 23 March 2000 at latest.

R. Heerasing
Acting Permanent Secretary




PARTICIPATION FORM

One-day Workshop for Desk Officers on "4 New Vision for Public Service' to be held
on Monday 27 March 2000 at MIPAM, Pointe Aux Sables.

1 Name of Participant:

2 Designation:
3. Organisation:
Tel/Fax:
Please tick at appropriate:
3 (-
Vegetarian Non-Vegetarian
Date: Signature:
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